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August 8, 2017

TO: Board of Supervisors
FROM: Department of Public Works
SUBJECT: Staff Report - One Stop Projects

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board of Supervisors 1) receive staff report on status of One-Stop
Projects 2) Provide any direction

DISCUSSION: Semingson Architects, Inc. have been hired to complete architectural and
engineering services to master plan and prepare plans and specifications for the remodeling of the
Bieber, Herlong and Westwood One Stop Facilities.

Staff will be providing an update on this project.

ALTERNATIVE: None

FINANCIAL IMPACT: Project funding is within budgets 110-0751 and 164-0752.
OTHER AGENCY INVOLVEMENT: None 2
DEPARTMENT APPROVAL: [)(v?\, CO

REVIEWED FOR AGENDA.:
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